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VERMONT YAN KEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION
|

SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET
B.3.2.1

I5UTLAND, VERMONT 05701
WVY 80-105,,, ,,,,

ENGINEERING OFFICE
TURNPIKE ROAD

WESTBORO. M ASSACHUSETTS 01581
TELEPHONE 617-366-9011

.
July 25, 1980

.

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Emergency Preparedness Program Office
Mr. Brian K. Grimes, Program Director

References: a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
b) Letter, D. L. Ziemann (USNRC) to J. A. Kay (YAEC)/

R. L. Smith (VYNPC), dated April 4,1980

Subject: Vermont Yankee Final Revised Emergency Plan

Dear Sir:

Ref erence (b) requested that Vermont Yankee submit a final revised
Emergency Plan which addressed the comments described in the enclosure
to that Reference. The subject plan has been prepared and is forwarded
as an attachment to this letter.

We trust this submittal complies with your request and are looking
forward to a prompt review of this plan which will allow its timely
implementation.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

f$
R. L. Smith
Licensing Engineer
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